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FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
Advisory No. 59        October 20, 1992 

ADVISORY NO. 59 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 

TOPIC: INSTRUCTIONS ON PHARMACY SERVICES/DURABLE MEDICAL 
  EQUIPMENT TWCC-66 a/c 
 
 
 
TWCC has issued a memorandum to clarify submission/collection of certain information on 
TWCC-66 a/c.  This information augments current instructions (Rev. 4/92). 
 
See the attached memorandum dated 10/14/92 from Julie Shank.  If you have any questions, you 
may call TWCC Medical Review Division at (512) 440-7950. 


